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                         Charlies Liquor 
                           Charles McAdams 
                        Camden, AR  71701-4933 

Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221.  
RE: TTB Notice No. 4  
Dear Sir/Madam:  

I am a small business owner and I would like you to vote NO against the regulated changes the TTB is proposing for flavored malt beverages. I have no wish to lose what I have worked so hard for and I 
doubt that the American Government wants to lose the revenue they receive from me.  ����������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������
If this rules changes concerning flavored malt drinks come to fruition, it will really be bad for our economy, let alone people's lives. That is why I strongly urge you to vote against this proposal.  
Sincerely Yours,  

Charles McAdams 


